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Comments: Our beautiful local forest deserves a sustainable plan, not a logging frenzy. The Forest Service's

focus on short-term timber quotas seems shortsighted when considering the long-term health of the forest. Older

trees are vital for clean air, wildlife homes, and healthy ecosystems. As a member of this community, I urge the

Forest Service to prioritize the well-being of the forest and our community, including recreation, clean water, and

a thriving habitat for future generations. Put a stop to this senseless logging plan! We say "NO!"


